OSTONEBRIDGE

Business Partners

100 South Clinton Avenue

January 23, 2023
w StoneBRridgeBP.com

Most Reverend Joseph M Siegel

Bishop of Evansville

4200 N. Kentucky Avenue. PO Box 4169

Evansville, IN 47724

Dear Bishop Siegel.

The Diocese of Evansville has submitted the following documents for the 2022 Data Collection process.

Documents Submitted:
Chart A/B (Due August 26, 2022) Date Submitted: 08/26/2022
I Chart C/D (Due August 26. 2022) Date Submitted: 08/26/2022

We have reviewed this information and will be forwarding the documents to the Secretariat of Youth and
Child Protection for use in the 2022 Audit Report.

The Diocese of Evansville’s next on-site audit is scheduled for:
] 2023

2024
[J12025

Thank vou for vour participation in the data collection process.
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StoneBridge Business Partners
Rochester, New York

cc: Secretariat of Child and Youth Protection



